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This week in Kingfisher Class… 
 
English: We watched the story of The Way Back Home and orally retold the story, 
using the past tense. We used a range of question starter words to write our own 
questions for the main characters.  
Maths: Using our understanding of place value, we added ones to two-digit 
numbers, noticing how the tens number doesn’t change. We also investigated 
efficient ways of adding three one-digit numbers and bridging to the tens number 
first when adding. 
PSHRE: Today, Kingfisher Class took part in a Speak out, Stay safe workshop 
delivered by a representative from the NSPCC. Earlier on in the week, we learnt 
about situations where we are unsafe and how we can speak up and seek help. 
Forest School: Photos of Group B’s learning can be found at 
https://www.hinghamprimary.org.uk/forest-school/ . 

 
 

Notices and messages: 
 
1. We have started a new D.T topic called ‘Sensational Salads.’ As part of this 
topic, we will be sampling and tasting a range of different salad items. Please could 
you let me know if your child has any allergies or any other reason why they might 
not be able to join in with this lesson. All children will be encouraged to look at, 
smell and have a little taste of the food that we have chosen.  
2. We look forward to seeing parents and carers next week for Parents’ Evening. 
3. Group B Forest School – Please come to school in your Forest School kit on 
Wednesday. We will change into extra layers, wellies and waterproofs after lunch.  
4. Please could all Kingfishers bring their reading books to school every day so they 
are ready to read with an adult or quiz if they are AR readers.  
5. We have started to practise the nativity this week. In the next few weeks, we will 
be sending communication home explaining who needs to wear what on the night 
so please keep your eyes peeled for this. We have many costumes in school so 
hopefully very few items will be needed from home. 
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